
Upcoming Events 
 

or concerns 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday—Music  
 
Tuesday—Art 
 
Wednesday—Gym 
 
Thursday—Library 
 
Friday— Library  

    

 

Mrs.Brenner's Classroom Newsletter  

It’s hard to believe that we have finally 

made it to our last month (plus 3 days in 

June) of school.  We have been very busy 

learning here at school and will continue 

to work hard right up to the last day. 

 

What we are learning… 
• Sight words—All of the words for the 

first 3 quarters have been taught, 

along with said, play, they, down, was, 

went, & put.  Please continue to 

practice these words with your child.   

• Math—In class we have been 

continuing to work on adding and 

subtracting in many ways.  These 

include using fingers, counters and a 

number line.  Student have also been 

learning about 2d and 3d shapes.  

They will soon be learning about 

measurement. 

• Reading & Writing—Students have 

been learning to form an opinion about 

books they’ve been read and writing 

persuasive writings to share their 

feelings. 

• Science/Social Studies—Students will 

be learning about physical properties 

and maps in the days to come. 
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Communication 

 If you have questions of concerns, you 

can:  

• send a note with your child 

• call the school  

(548-1013 ext. 3127) 

• email me lbrenner@gcswave.com 

• Send me a message on Class Dojo 

Please visit the Greenville City Schools' 

website for more information about 

events.  The address is 

www.greenville.k12.oh.us. 
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May 31st—No School Memorial 

Day 

June 3rd—Last Day of the School 

Year 
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